
T he Heffington Post 

18th September 2023 E VERY MOMENT MATTERS! 

So, what have our happy learners been up to recently? Our Robins have been work-

ing together using pictures and practical resources to learn how to partition numbers 

in their maths lessons.  



Our Wagtails have been busy making music with a range of instruments—including 

learning how to conduct their talented and very keen group 

of musicians!  

And in KS2, it has been a feast of scientific enquiry from learning about food labels 

and food groups, finding out how forces act on falling objects and how blood flows 

to and from the heart!  



And our dear little Puffins have been finding their feet and getting to know each other and 

their lovely new learning resources. 





First Cross Country of 



SEND YOUR RECYCLED MAGAZINE’S THIS WAY, PLEASE! If your child has a subscription to 

The Week jnr, Science and Nature, Aquila or similar magazine and you are going to recy-

cle them, we are always happy to take copies for the Swifts' library! 

IMPORTANT NOTICE! The container for the 

temporary village store is being delivered on 

September, 27th. As such, the village hall car-

park will NOT be available on this day.  

TABLES FOR SALE! We have three of these semi-

circular tables to sell. All three tables are in excel-

lent condition—we just simply do not have room in 

our school for them anymore. Originally bought for 

our library, they have been utilised in various loca-

tions around the school and have adjustable legs to 

suit a range of ages from Pre-School to Upper KS2. 

We will be happy to part with these tables for a do-

nation to the school. They can be bought individu-

ally, as a pair or in a group of three. Two can be ar-

ranged in a full circle or three can be arranged in an 

attractive snake formation. Please call the office for 

more information. Thank you! 





SCHOOL STAFF CAR PARK 

We politely request that parents DO NOT drive into the car park to drop off 

or collect children. This also applies when dropping off or collecting from 

wraparound as staff members and children arrive and leave at different 

times. This is for the safety of all adults and children.  






